Microsoft Pushes Windows 7 Out the Door
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Microsoft really doesn't want to support multiple Operating Systems so they are pushing hard
to get people onto the latest Windows 10 platform. While support for Windows 7 should extend
to 2020, Microsoft is doing everything they can to get people upgraded. They are already trying
to scare people that in the three years until official EOL, security needs won't be covered in
Windows 7 and you should upgrade now.

If that’s not enough reason to switch, the page also points out that &quot;Windows 10 is the
only version of Windows that provides the appropriate support for the latest chips from Intel,
AMD and Qualcomm. In addition, many programs are already being written or developed for the
newer versions of Windowsé&quot;.
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